
THE CITY OF DALTON 

MAYOR AND COUNCIL - PUBLIC MEETING 

CITY HALL 

MAY 1, 2023 

 

The Mayor and Council held a Public Meeting to discuss a draft of the updated Charter for the 

City of Dalton this afternoon beginning at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall.  Present were Mayor David 

Pennington, Council members Dennis Mock, Tyree Goodlett and Steve Farrow, City 

Administrator Andrew Parker, and several department heads. 

  

DRAFT CHARTER REVIEW 

City Administrator Andrew Parker presented a PowerPoint presentation outlining “Charter 101”, 

Items Typically Addressed in a City Charter, Dalton’s Charter History, Today’s City Charter, 

Reasons for Updating the Charter, Dalton Charter for the Future, Noteworthy Proposed Changes, 

and Next Steps. 

 

After the presentation there were no questions from audience members. A copy of this 

presentation is a part of these minutes. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The Public Meeting adjourned at 5:34 p.m.     

     

             _________________________ 

             Bernadette Chattam 

             City Clerk 

____________________________ 

David Pennington, Mayor 

 

Recorded 

Approved: _________ 

Posted:    _________ 

 

 


